
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I write to you today to request funding for the Venango County Business Innovation Center in Fiscal Year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Venango County Economic Development Authority, located at 

1168 Liberty Street, Franklin Pennsylvania, 16323. 

 

The funding for this project will be used to establish the Venango County Business Innovation Center, which will 

house modern offices, co-working and maker spaces. The maker space will be furnished with various types of 

equipment to support the local thriving artist community as well as equipment such as 3D printers, laser cutters, 

soldering tools and hand tools, to leverage the knowledge and skills our vast community of technically trained 

residents.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

                                     

                               M                 
         Glenn “GT” Thompson 

                 Member of Congress 

 


